STEVE JOHNSON

As a long time resident of Fremont County since 1975, and an avid fisherman of Boysen
Reservoir, I believe that any energy company in the area would make sure that anybe the
discharge water would be acceptable and meet reasonable and safe water guidelines to the Wind
river. Allowing Aethon to continue with this project is a no brainer and they should be allowed to
start immediately. The local economy is suffering and needs these kinds of business in the area. |
am positive that the water will meet the DEQ standards. Have you measured the water before and
after it goes though the Wind River Indian Reservation?

The DEQ needs to be more progressive and realize that Aethon would not violate any rules or
regulations to keep our water clean and healthy for future generations. The need for Natural gas
and and taxes are needed for the local economy and to pay the states DEQ's wages because
without a better local economy, I will be forced to move.

Have a nice day!

steve



